
BECON 4/12/24 
 
Welcome to the next episode of the BECON. I’m Shannon J, and I’ll be your host. There is no 
bacon in this BECON, but we’ll try not to hold it against them.  We did not have guests today for 
breakfast as this was a business meeting. But…YOUR ELECTION RESULTS ARE IN!!!! 
 
Announcements: 
Bejot Memorial Golf Tournament will be held on the 19th of July. It is always the 3rd friday of the 
month and there will not be any breakfast that morning. 
 
The next membership drive is going to be on May 2nd, at the DEN from 5:30p. PLEASE get out 
there and recruit the best people in your life to come and be part of our club. At the very least, 
invite them out for a beverage. The June membership drive details are in the Board Meeting 
Minutes that are attached for your convenience.  
 
Convention is May 3-4, 2024. They’ve added a new speaker: Stacy Zinn. She will be speaking 
on sex trafficking. The other two speakers are Erin Merrin and Dallas Knight. Get your 
applications filled out and submitted as soon as possible! 
 
Craig received 75 electronic ballot votes out of the 119 members we have. He brought 30 paper 
ballots for those who couldn’t get their electronic ballots to submit.  
 
And now….your election 2024-2025 results are: 
 
President: Shawnee Krauser 
Secretary: Shannon Johnson 
Board members (3): Jesse McKee, Bruce Jensen (re-elected), Whitney Griffin 
Foundation (2): Trina White, Tanya Tweeten 
 
For the rest of the meeting, we went over the Board Meeting minutes. Those are attached for 
your review. Please read over those.  
 
Enjoy your weekend and if you aren’t already volunteering, show up to help at PBR on 
Saturday. They could use some extra help.  
 
Cheers! 


